

"...Jesus said, “Let the children come to me, and do not prevent them;
[bookmark: 48019015]for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these.”
~ Matthew 19:14

May 2024
The Blessed Trinity and Saint Anthony Parish School of Religion (PSR) program is designed to help parents in the religious education of their children in grades 1st - 8th. PSR meets most Sunday mornings 9:20-10:20 in Saint Anthony School (80 E York St), with the exception of when we have Family Mass & Class. On our four Family Mass & Class Sundays, we will begin with 8:30 am Mass at either Saint Anthony or Blessed Trinity, followed by a light breakfast and Family Class until 11:00 am.
We will kick off our 2024-2025 PSR year with Family Mass & Class on September 8, beginning with 8:30 am Mass at Saint Anthony. We will then gather together in the cafeteria for a light breakfast and Family Class till 11:00 am. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please click on the links to our 2024-2025 Calendar and a registration form. Registration forms are also available at the doors of the church. Please fill out the registration form, front and back, for children going into 1st – 8th grades in the Fall. The PSR fee is $25 per child. Please include the fee when sending back the registration form. Checks should be written out to Blessed Trinity Parish. (If you are unable to pay the PSR fee, please contact the Director of Religious Education, Terri Bullock.) You can put the registration form and fee in an envelope marked “PSR: ATTN Terri Bullock” and place it in the collection at Mass. Or you can mail the form and fee to: 
Terri Bullock
Blessed Trinity Parish 
300 E. Tallmadge Ave.
Akron OH 44310

Please return registration form and fee by August 31, 2024.
If you have any questions, please contact Terri Bullock, Director of Religious Education, at tbullock@blessedtrinityakron.org or 330-376-5144, ext. 226. 
